
 

          
 

 

My 3 tops tips for starting secondary school… 

Contact me: 

 

Dear Year 7 Students,  

I am looking forward to seeing you all in September.  

I will be here to support you with a smooth and exciting transition into secondary school.  

My children have been at this school since Year 7 and are both extremely happy! 

I have been working at Corby Business Academy since 2016. I have been an LSA in the Unit 

Provision since 2019. 

 

 
 

Likes: Biscuits and yellow roses. 

Dislikes: Worms and slugs 

Favourite colour: Blue 

Hobbies: Spending time with my nieces and nephews 

Favourite Food: Cheesy chips 

My favourite subject at school: Cooking 

Fun fact: I have mastered the art of hiding! 

 

1. Have confidence in yourself 

2. Be nothing but yourself 

3. Be kind to others 

1.  

Where to find me: 

 

In the Unit Provision  

 

If you have any questions please contact 

me on the e-mail address below: 

una.shackleton@corbybusinessacademy.or

g 

 

 

 

Una Shackleton – Learning Support Assistant 
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